
RSVP Encouraged 

Emily@kidsfirstcenter.net 

Hear From:  
 REV:  A youth-led 

education group 
-AND- 

 Elmira High School 

Principal, Lane County 

Sheriff ’s Office, and   

Juvenile Prosecutor  
 

 

Tweens, Teens 

and  

Technology 

FREE 
EVENT 

A workshop for parents to learn the 

basics about social media and cyber 

safety. 
 

 

Monday, March 

5th, 2018 

6-8pm 

Elmira High 

School Theatre 

24936 Fir Grove Ln. 

 Elmira, OR 97437 

 
FOR FREE CHILDCARE EMAIL:  Emily@kidsfirstcenter.net 

Hosted by: 

ecaseylane.org 


